CERTIFICATION

CIP/5320

24 September 2020

MS. CORDELIA C. SIDON
Acting Manager, PMSODD; MR
Philippine Ports Authority

PPA Corporate Building

A. Bonifacio Drive, South Harbor
Port Area, Manila

Dear Ms. Sidon,

Continued Certification to ISO 9001:2015

The continued certification of your quality management system (QMS) to
ISO 9001:2015 is hereby approved by Certification International Philippines, Inc.
This reconfirmation was based on the results of the second surveillance audit of your
QMS on 06-28 August 2020. The effective implementation of the improvement
actions on reports SCP-01 + SSM/RJD-01 (NC#1), ADG-02 (NC#9), and Team-01
(NC#12) from Stage 2 in March-April 2018 will be verified again on the third
surveillance/reassessment audit in March 2021, subject to the renewal of the 3-year
certification contract between PPA and CIP. If, on the other hand, there is no new
contract with CIP, your ISO 9001:2015 Certificate will expire on 14 October 2021.

We encourage your management team to consider the opportunities for improvements
that were discussed during the audit. Moreover, we urge stricter controls over your
QMS processes so that these will prove meaningful to your organization’s business
performance.

Very truly yours,
CERTIFICATION INTERNATIONAL

JOSELITO C. SOLER
President & Managing Director
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